
Minutes of the Thames Bridge Club Committee Meeting held at 11am on 4 January 2024 

Present: Carol, Greg, Ted, Sue, Barbara, Lorraine, Karen W 

Apologies: Judith, Ross, Sabrina    Accepted: Greg/Carol 

This meeting was called to approve the Budget for the Thames Bridge Festival which was to be held 

on 5, 6 and 7 January 2024 

The Budget as presented was approved        Carol/Ted 

The committee also decided to pay a gratuity for $200 to Bob Fearn in a small symboo of our 

appreciation of the work he continues to do in developing and Maintaining Compass and Compa$$.  

The Committee also approved the re-siting of the Past and Present Chairpersons’ photos on the 

opposite side of the Dividing wall in the Clubrooms. 

 

Meeting Closed: 11.30am 


